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         CMV Virus Testing for Neonatal Samples:  
Return to on-site testing 

Date:  January 27, 2021 

 
To clinicians ordering neonatal CMV testing: 
 
Effective immediately, neonatal CMV testing on saliva will be performed on-site at the Central 
Laboratory at 211 Bailey Rd.  Please resume using dry swabs instead of UTM. 
 
Contact Kim Handley (Virology Supervisor, Kimbery_Handley@urmc.rochester.edu) or Nicole 
Pecora, MD with any questions. 

 
 
From: Nicole Pecora, MD, PhD 

Assistant Director, UR Medicine Microbiology 
Laboratory University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: 585-276-4674 
E-mail: Nicole_Pecora@urmc.rochester.edu 
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